
LEGAL NOTICE  
 
Please Take Notice That:  
 
The Village of Rhinebeck Planning Board will hold a public hearing in the Village 
Municipal Hall, 76 East Market Street, Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 7:00 P.M on the 
following matter: 
 
Application made by Mark and Deborah Breen proposing a minor subdivision of one lot 
into two lots located at 118 Montgomery St. 
 
Said hearings are held in accordance with Section A126-13B of the Code of the Village 
of Rhinebeck (Subdivision Regulations) and section 7-728 of Village Law.                    
 
David Miller, Planning Board Chairman 


